
         
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 
August 27, 2021 

10:00 A.M. 
 
During the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency, state buildings are closed to the public and meetings will 
be conducted remotely. The Oil Conservation Commission meeting will be held via Webex Meeting 
platform. The public meeting can be accessed by using the following link and/or meeting information: 
 
OCC Special Meeting August 27, 2021 
Event: 
Type: OCC Special Meeting – Sunshine Law Training by Board Counsel Chris 

Moander  
Event address for 
attendees: 

https://nmemnrd.webex.com/nmemnrd/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea7ec0456aa50f9
74035f0f458fbb61f4 

Date and time: Friday, August 27, 2021 10:00 am 
Mountain Daylight Time (Denver, GMT-06:00) 

Duration: 4 hours 
Description: 
Event number: 146 792 4323 
Event password: SCmeNH6tk55 
Video Address: 1467924323@nmemnrd.webex.com 

You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your meeting number. 
Audio conference: To receive a call back, provide your phone number when you join the event, or call 

the number below and enter the access code. 
United States Toll 
+1-408-418-9388 
Show all global call-in numbers 

Access code: 146 792 4323 
 

 
If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language 
interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the hearing, please contact 
Florene Davidson at (505) 470-5480 or through the New Mexico Relay Network at 1-800-659-1779 by 
August 23, 2021.  Public documents can be provided in various accessible formats.  A preliminary agenda 
will be available to the public no later than two weeks prior to the meeting.  A final agenda will be available 
no later than 72 hours preceding the meeting.  Members of the public may obtain copies of the agenda by 
contacting Ms. Davidson at the phone number indicated above. Also, the agenda will be posted on the Oil 
Conservation Division website at www.emnrd.nm.gov. 
 
 
 
 

https://nmemnrd.webex.com/nmemnrd/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea7ec0456aa50f974035f0f458fbb61f4
https://nmemnrd.webex.com/nmemnrd/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea7ec0456aa50f974035f0f458fbb61f4
mailto:1467924323@nmemnrd.webex.com
https://nmemnrd.webex.com/cmp3300/webcomponents/widget/globalcallin/globalcallin.do?siteurl=nmemnrd&serviceType=EC&eventID=1464010317&tollFree=0
http://www.emnrd.nm.gov/


Given under the Seal of the State of New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission at Santa Fe, New Mexico 
on this 18th day of August, 2021. 

       STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
         OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 
 
 
S E A L          Adrienne Sandoval, Chair 
 
 
  
        


